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Our colleague in the Web Archiving Department, Márton Németh, attended the Web Archiving
Conference in Poland on 16–17 November.

 
 

 

Our colleague from the Web Archiving Department, Márton Németh, also gave a presentation at the
Polish State Archives at the conference entitled Forum on the Archiving of the Polish Internet [1] held
between 16 and 17 November 2021.

The first day of the event was dedicated to the presentation of international case studies that could
be used by the Polish side, while the second day was dedicated to a panel discussion with
researchers from the Polish academic sector, who discussed the organisational, methodological,
legal and technical requirements for the creation of the archive of the Polish Internet. Based on the
questions raised by our Polish partners, our colleague presented the main steps of the establishment
of the activities of the Web Archiving Department of the NSZL and the current workflow. 

The forum was an opportunity for the NSZL staff to learn about Polish web archiving plans, to
establish new contacts and to enhance their previous contacts with web archiving experts from
Poland, the Netherlands, Portugal and Spain, as well as with the colleagues of the EU web archive.
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